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Grand Knight’s Thoughts

  Greetings Brothers!!!
 As the temperatures begin to fall, our involvement in the Knights should start to rise. Hopefully you all have seen or heard by now that we will start having in person meetings at St Stephens parish life center in Tinley Park. A big thank you to Father Tom at St Stephens for allowing us to use the facilities as our temporary home.  The first in person meeting will be the Officers meeting on October 8th. Stayed tuned for further messages on how we will proceed to hold the meetings in a safe manner. 

  Our Intellectual Disabilities drive is still going on. This year has been challenging but our brother Knights have really stepped up with finding new ways to raise money for this most important charity. Bravo Zulu to all involved. If you haven’t already, please go to our website www.knights4698.org to find the link to our Go Fund me page and donate. Please share this with your family and friends. This only works if everyone takes an active role to promote it.

 Please pray for our brothers in need and our country as well. Be a light in a world of darkness. 

Thank each of you for your Charity, Unity, Fraternity and Patriotism!  We should be ready to assist anyone with a new idea or better way to give service to others.  As you’ve heard from many of our Brothers – our Council’s strength comes from each one of our efforts.

IF EVERY ONE DOES A LITTLE, NO ONE DOES IT ALL.

Defend our Faith, Defend our Name!!!!
 
Vivat Jesus

 Fraternally 
 Jim Newtoff - Grand Knight
 www.knights4698.org


Chaplain’s Message
Greetings from your Chaplain: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear brother knights. Things are beginning to look brighter. Meeting in person is coming this month.  Time to get back into the swing of things. Your officers and your council need your presence and support. Bring us new ideas and your support.  Pray for Fr Mcgiveny’s beatification. Continue to support your family and parishes. We all need those very important volunteers pray your rosary especially this month. Health to you and yours.  

   May God bless you one and all with HEALTH, HAPPINESS AND HOLINESS!!   YOU ARE ALL VERY IMPORTANT!!!   VIVAT JESUS .  
– FR Jerry.


Upcoming Events 

          October	10/1     Regular Business meeting – 8:00 PM- Virtual meeting

			10/8     Officers meeting – 8:00 PM – St Stephens PLC

                     10/15   Regular Business meeting – 8:00 – St Stephens

	                     10/1 – 10/31     ID Drive charity campaign continues – Go Fund Me
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